Public Relations Report for December 18, 2011
The Public Relations committee did not meet in the month of December, having no chairperson at the present time.  All issues relating to PR have been handled by Kevin Wagner in the absence of a chairperson.  
Post Christmas Cabaret Wrap-Up

The public relations and advertising appeared to be a big success for the Christmas Cabaret, judging from the packed house at the 4 p.m. show and overall attendance between both shows.  We managed to have a full-color advertisement in the Thursday GO! section of the Patriot-News, as well as a full write in the same publication.  And we even managed to get in the “Top Five Things to Do Today” section of that Sunday’s Patriot-News.  Eight postcards were returned as undeliverable due to addresses and one person asked to be removed from the mailing list.  This information was passed on to Bill Kennedy in order to update our Musetta records for the next set of mailings.
Press Release for February Concert – “Colors of Our Lives”
The press release for the February concert has been completed and will be sent via e-mail to our contacts from the list on file during the first and second weeks of January.  The “reply to” field states info@harrisburgmenschorus.org so that all inquiries will be centralized and responded to from our chorus address and webpage.  I will handle all correspondence that comes through the website.
Publicity for February Concert
The general graphic design for the “Colors of Our Lives” concert has been generated thanks to the work of Jefferson.  I have made contact with him to determine if he will be creating the actual poster for the concert or if that will fall to me.  I will also begin to develop the postcard for the concert and have this prepared and ready to be mailed out by February 6, 2012.
· ACTION ITEM – Should the Womyn’s Chorus be approached about sharing the cost of printing postcards and posters?  My thought is to combine our efforts in getting the word out for this event.  I can have all the posters and postcards printed and then split the cost (along with postage) with the Womyn’s Chorus.
Chorus Website and E-mail Account:
· The chorus website has been updated with all information for the February concert.  The front page has the graphic design and dates/locations information.  The ticket page is update and ready for people to buy tickets online.  
· I am still awaiting the pictures from our Chorus Christmas Capers from Angela Dicks to post to the website.

· All photographs from the past three years’ concerts have been categorized and added to the website.  They are in the Archives tab in chronological order from most recent concert.

· The email via Yahoo! Small Business, as well as the website design page, has a new username and password to protect the site.
· The Facebook page continues to garner new activity.  We had several inquiries about seasonal memberships that were responded to.  There have been 17 new “friends” requests since my last report in November, several coming from our Christmas Cabaret.  I will continue to update and modify this page.  Look for some dramatic changes in terms of layout and design in the coming months.  It is kind of “blah” right now and needs some pep.
Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, December 18, 2011
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